
The Pensacola MESS Hall

presents the  

3rd annual 

Gulf Coast 

Science Festival

   The Pensacola MESS Hall is hosting the 3rd annual Gulf Coast Science 
Festival in Seville Square on Friday and Saturday, March 27 and 28th.  
This free event is a celebration of the science and innovation that happens 
here in our area and along the Gulf Coast. This year, we will be joined by 
over 40 unique participants and we are still looking for organizations to 
share their science!  Participants range from non-profit organizations like 
the Wildlife Sanctuary to government groups such as the Eglin Explosive 
Ordnance Disposal team, and from departments at UWF to local businesses 
like Titanium Wireless. 

   On Friday, March 27, registered area middle school students will take part 
in “Field Trip Day” from 9:30am to Noon. On Saturday, March 28, the “Expo 
Day” invites families and people of all ages to explore from 10AM - 2PM.  
It is a free event! Please join us on either day, or both.  
Share some science with visitors or become a sponsor of this unique event.  
Want to participate, but unsure how to share? Let us help!

For more information, please contact the Pensacola MESS Hall at  
info@pensacolamesshall.org or 877-937-6377. 

GulfCoastScienceFestival.org


